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September 27, 2021 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians; 

 

I am reaching out today to share that I have received multiple complaints about 

unsafe driving and parking around the school at drop off and pick up times. Due to this 

increase in concerns, I have reached out to The City of Hamilton School Safety 

Enforcement Officer. Please find attached flyers that will outline the Zero Tolerance 

Zones procedure when it comes to school safety. Please be aware that enforcement 

officers will be in the area on a regular basis. It is important to always choose safety 

before convenience when it comes to our children. 

 

Stay safe, 

 

 
 

Mrs. J. Anderson 

Principal  
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